
Holiday Giving Program Invitation 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

As the holiday season approaches, we at [School/Organization Name] believe in the spirit of 

giving and the importance of supporting our educational initiatives. This year, we are excited to 

announce our Holiday Giving Program, designed to provide resources for our students and 

enhance their learning experiences. 

We invite you to participate in this initiative by contributing to our program. Your generous 

donations will help us supply [specific needs, e.g., books, supplies, scholarships] to our students, 

ensuring they have the necessary tools to thrive. 

How to Contribute: 

• Make a monetary donation via our website: [website link] 

• Donate educational resources or supplies: [provide details on collection points] 

• Volunteer your time or expertise during our holiday events: [event details] 

Together, we can make a significant impact on the lives of our students this holiday season. For 

any questions or more information, please feel free to contact us at [contact information]. 

Thank you for considering this opportunity to support our students. Wishing you a joyous 

holiday season! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[School/Organization Name]  

[Contact Information] 


